10 February 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

This end of term letter is hopefully concise as most of the news and events of the last term are to be found in the latest edition of Headlines which can be found by clicking on the following link https://www.heathfieldcc.co.uk/?p=2283218. There is a huge amount to celebrate within this edition that students have taken part in and achieved.

Please do take the time to read this issue and reflect on the breadth and depth of opportunities available to students at Heathfield; a powerful way to encourage your child in their learning might be to:

- Ask the about the topics described that they have been studying, what they can remember and tell you about.
- Read a book together over half term. Reading is a very powerful way of enhancing both vocabulary and mental health - Heathfield Reads recommends some books that would work well.

Do also remember to check the diary dates for next term. Within the first week back we will be looking forward to welcoming Year 8 parents to our Options Fair as a follow up to Subject Feedback Evening as well as Year 12 to Progression Day as they plan their next steps. These are exciting times for our talented young people.

Thank you again for your ongoing support, please also continue to view our <u>Latest News</u> on the website for more about recent student achievements.

Yours sincerely

MS C BARLOW Headteacher



















